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December 2020 

 
Dear   
 
Thank you for your request for grant funding. 
 
The Children’s and Youth Work Committee, in recognition of the particular challenges created by COVID 19, are 
offering small grants to enable any work offering support to children and young people.   
 
As the availability of money may not fund all requests, the Children’s and Youth Work Committee cannot 
guarantee that every request will be successful.   
 
We would normally give up to 50% of the overall cost and up to: 

• £500 to support an individual, depending on the scope of the work 

• £1,000 to support a project or organisation, depending on the scope of the work 
 
but it may be less than this depending on the overall costs and scope of the work. 
 
Please make clear your connection to the United Reformed Church. 
 
You will see on the application form that we request a referee to support your application.  Please allow sufficient 
time for us to contact your referee before your claim is considered.  Please also note that the Children’s and Youth 
Work Committee will not award to the same organisation two years running.  This means that priority would be 
given to those that have not received before. 
 
If you are successful, following your attendance at the event we request that you submit a report, which could 
be written and illustrated with photographs or PowerPoint presentation or in some other media, to the 
Children’s and Youth Work Office which will be published on the website. 
 
Please submit your request using the application form and then return it (by post or email) to: 
Small Grants Fund, Children’s and Youth Work Office, United Reformed Church, 86 Tavistock Place, London WC1H 
9RT / children.youth@urc.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sam Richards 
Head of Children’s and Youth Work  
On behalf of the Children’s and Youth Work Committee 
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